
A Memo From HBA Staff
Just a reminder, that with the fluctuation of 
the weather, please make sure students 
come dressed appropriately.  As it melts, the 
parking lot and school yard are very wet 
and muddy, so students will need rubber 
boots.   

New School Phone and Number!
We are excited to let you know that we now 
have a dedicated phone for the school.  It 
has voice mail and you can send text 
messages.  Mrs. Wandio and Miss Aasgard 
will be checking messages and answering 
the phone between the hours of 8:30 and 
4:00pm.    780-699-4449

      After School Art Program
The after school art program is taking
a break for the month of March.  It will resume 
in April.  You can sign up using the link below.  
https://forms.gle/GR4Nyr1yF34BQDnt7

School Prayer Requests 
● Bus Drivers
● IT support 
● Donations
● Thanksgiving - some 

money has been 
promised by Government
for bussing! 

● For the Ukraine

Reading Tip of the Month
Libraries are often open 7 days a week.  
Visit them when you’re able to and 
explore all sorts of reading ideas. Local 
libraries also offer brilliant online 
materials, including audiobooks and 
ebooks to borrow. 

April
Newsletter

  Upcoming Calendar Dates
              March 31 - No School
      *April 3-10 - Easter/Spring Break
       April 11 - PD Day - no school
       May 30 -  Spring Gala Fundraiser
       June 19th - SH/JH Study Break (no    
        school for SH/JH) 
       June 24 - JH/SH Award ceremony
       June 24 - Grade 12 Graduation
*Please note the Spring Break dates - 
were incorrect in the March Newsletter.P

Upcoming Fundraisers
Thanks to everyone who supported our 
Purdy’s Chocolate fundraisers - we raised a 
little over $400.   Between the candy grams, 
skirts and Purdy’s we have raised over 
$1100.  Praise God!  Coming up!!  Kiwi 
Nurseries online store - April 12 - May 1 

Note:  Ashley Kavanagh and Melissa 
Dodd will be our fundraiser coordinators 
going forward.  Please let Mrs. Wandio 
know if you are NOT ok with sharing 
your contact information with them.  

School Tours
Our open house was a great success.  We are 
still taking registrations and if people are 
interested they can contact me for a school 
tour.  rwandio@harvestbaptist.ca.  
.  

https://forms.gle/GR4Nyr1yF34BQDnt7

